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Monday-Thursday |  8-4:00 pm 
Friday    |  8-3:30 pm 

    

Rev. David Dohogne 

Pastor| 573-683-2114 
fatherdavid@stfxsikeston.org 
 

Rev. Alexander Nwagwu 
Associate Pastor | 417-718-8897 
fatheralexander@stfxsikeston.org 
 

Rev. Francisco Gordillo 
Hispanic Ministry  
frajagovi67@yahoo.com 
 

Mrs. Debra Pollock 
School Principal | 573-471-0841 
principal@stfxsikeston.org 
 

Mrs. Toni Grojean 
DRE |  573-258-1172 
toni@stfxsikeston.org 
 

Kay Tetley & Darlene Yancy 
Parish Staff  | 573-471-2447   
kay@stfxsikeston.org 
darlene@stfxsikeston.org 
 

Joe Edelbeck 
Facilities Manager  
joe@stfxsikeston.org 

 

Baptism| Contact Father David 
Reconciliation | Offered Saturday 
from 3-3:45pm and Wednesday at    
4:30-5:00 pm when Mass is celebrated. 

Matrimony | Please contact the 
priest at least six months prior to 
setting a wedding date.  

Tenth 
Sunday In  

Ordinary Time 
June 10, 2018 

OFFICE HOURS 

PARISH STAFF 

SACRAMENTS 

RCIA  

If you know of anyone who is interested in learning more about 

the Catholic Faith or possibly joining the Church, please have 

them contact Toni Grojean.  At this point, the person should begin 

attending Sunday Mass on a regular basis.  RCIA classes will begin 

later this Fall.  If you have any questions or need further  

information, please contact Toni Grojean at  (573) 258-1172. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS AND BEST WISHES 

On behalf of our parish family, we extend our prayers and God's 

Blessings to Seth Colwick and Betsy Borgsmiller who were united 

in the Sacrament of Matrimony this Saturday in our parish.  May 

God bless them in their life together as husband and wife and 

may He share His Divine Grace with them as they live the gift of 

married love!  

“When I am lifted up from the earth, I will draw 

everyone to Myself!” 

mailto:fatherdaavid@stfxsikeston.org


MASS  SCHEDULE & INTENTIONS 

Week of June 10, 2018 
 

MONDAY, June 11 
8:15 am For Mark Blanton 

TUESDAY, June 12—NO MASS 

WEDNESDAY, June 13 
5:15 pm  + Anna Laura Glueck 
Confessions   4:30-5:00 pm 

THURSDAY, June 14— NO MASS 

FRIDAY, June 15  
8:15 am  + Catherine Fitzgerald 

SATURDAY, June 16 
Eleventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
4:00 pm Mass  + Sylvester Elfrink 
Confessions   3:00-3:45 pm           

SUNDAY, June 17 
8:00 am  Spanish Mass + Mary Schuchart                                             

10:00 am Mass  For St. Francis Xavier & 
                                   St. Henry Parish Families 

Like the sower, I scatter as seed my gifts of 
time, talent, and resources; and I trust that in 

God’s time, these small gifts of myself may 
grow and flourish.  

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE 

Sunday, June 3 
Collection Report 

Envelopes                    $8,883.00 
Plate                                                              257.00 
Automatic Deductions (env.)                   747.00  
Poor Box                27.15 
Spanish Mass (Cash Only)                        115.00 
Capital Improvement                                 163.00 
Bulletin Advertising                                     64.00 
 
 

MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT 
 

Projected expenses FY 2018-19       $32,675.00 
Received June 3, 2018                          10,256.15 
Received for June, 2018                       10,256.15 
 

STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

IN APRECIATION FOR THE WEEK 

On behalf of our parish, we extend our thanks and 

gratitude to all those who give of their time to help 

decorate the church so beautifully for the  

various liturgical seasons and celebrations of the 

Church Year. The surroundings help set the mood 

and tone for a particular celebration. We  

appreciate you sharing your talents with us! 

ASSIGNMENT CHANGE 

This is the usual time of year when new  

assignments for our priests take effect.  Father  

Alexander has been assigned by Bishop Rice to 

serve as the Associate Pastor at St. Vincent de Paul 

Parish in Cape Girardeau.  This new assignment is 

effective Thursday, July 5.  We wish Father  

Alexander all the best in his new assignment and 

we are very grateful for his time and ministry with 

us!  Priests are in "short supply" this year, so no 

one will be assigned to take his place.  As a result, I 

will be taking care of both parishes on my own. 

This will require a few changes in the parish 

schedule, most notably the 8:00am Sunday  

morning Mass.  Due to the current weekend Mass 

schedule/obligations at Sikeston and Charleston as 

well as the fact that there is no one to cover it, the 

8:00am Sunday morning Mass will be discontin-

ued beginning Sunday, July 8.  Spanish Masses are 

offered at St. Vincent de Paul Parish in Cape on 

Sunday at 3:00pm; at St. Cecilia Parish in Kennett 

on Sunday at 1:00pm; and at Sacred Heart Parish 

in Poplar Bluff on Sunday at 5:30pm.  Mass is  

celebrated at Charleston and Kelso on Sunday 

morning at 8:00am and at 8:30am at New  

Hamburg and St. Mary's in Cape.   Let us pray for 

one another during this time of transition.          

Father David  

ALTAR FURNISHINGS 

We are in the process of ordering some beautiful 

new altar/sanctuary furnishings which will blend 

in better with the style and architecture of our  

parish church.  Preliminary plans for this project 

were made a few years ago and are now becoming 

a reality.  The final designs/plans were chosen and 

approved by the Parish Renovation Committee and 

have been approved by the Bishop.  

             LIFT US UP IN PRAYER 

Please remember all those in our parish who are ill, homebound and in nursing homes: 
Judy Marshall, Joseph Ross, Alma York, Carol Gleason, Buck Brase, Jerome & Suzanne Rennier,  

Emme Lankheit, Stuart Cawthorn, Mark Blanton, Joan Moss, Jon Burden, Andrew & Mickie Ormsby, 
Donald Cento, Karen Matthews, Jack Jackovic, Jim Hux, Pat Fetsch, Anton Miederhoff, Bill Sharp, 

and Bob Donze.  We also pray for those serving in the Armed Forces, for the protection of the unborn, 
for religious vocations, and for our religious freedoms. 

DIOCESAN DEVELOPMENT FUND (DDF) 

Our DDF parish goal this year is $49,500. At this point, $31,145 has been pledged. This is 62% of 

our goal. Please consider making a pledge to help support this important work of the Church in 

Southern Missouri. Additional pledge cards are available on the table in the vestibule of the church. 

Thanks for your generosity! 

CRY ROOM/VESTIBULE 

Please reserve the Cry Room/Vestibule area of the church for parents who have infants/small children. 

It is a very small space and is intended for use by parents with children.  Please take a seat in the main 

body of the church so that this space can be available for those who need it.  Your consideration and  

cooperation are greatly appreciated! Thanks!   

MISSION APPEAL 

Please note that a priest from the Franciscan Missionary Union will be visiting our parish during the 

weekend of June 23/24 to make an appeal for the work and ministry of his community.  We welcome 

Father Bill Spencer to our parish and offer him our prayers and generosity in continuing the  

missionary efforts of the Franciscans.  A second collection will be taken up AFTER Holy Communion 

at the Masses during that weekend for this effort.  

A FEW REMINDERS  

As we celebrate our belief in Christ's Real Presence in the Most Holy Eucharist, we are reminded of a 

few spiritual practices/teachings regarding the reception of Holy Communion at Mass: (1) In order 

to receive Holy Communion, a person must be free of serious sin (this includes deliberately missing 

Sunday Mass, especially on a regular basis); (2) A person should fast/refrain from food and drink 

(with the exception of water and medicine) ONE HOUR prior to receiving Holy Communion; (3) A 

person should NOT be chewing gum when receiving our Lord in Holy Communion; (4) When stand-

ing in front of the priest/Extraordinary Minister, a bow is made as a sign of reverence for the Holy 

Eucharist; (5) The response when receiving Holy Communion is "AMEN" - no other words or 

phrases should be substituted or used; (6) When receiving Holy Communion in the hand, one hand 

should be placed on top of the other and extended properly to form a "throne" to receive the Lord in 

the Eucharist.  After receiving the Consecrated Host in the palm of your hand, It should be carefully 

and reverently picked up using the other hand and placed on your tongue.  The Consecrated Host 

should NOT be "licked up", "sucked up" or "popped" into one's mouth using only one hand (as if a 

person were "popping a pill" into one's mouth).  (7) Try to be at Mass on time and don’t shortchange 

God the time He deserves from you by leaving Mass early. Our actions reflect our beliefs!  May the 

way in which we celebrate and receive the Holy Eucharist help us to grow in our faith and our love 

for our Eucharistic Lord!  

WORD AMONG US 

The June edition of "The Word Among Us" is available on the table in the vestibule of the church. 

Take a copy home with you to use for your spiritual reading and growth!  


